Message from Your ACHE Regent
Winter 2022

Dear Colleagues, 

Has there ever been a good kind of whiplash? Maybe. One week ago we had 60 of our work force out due to Covid - today we only have 28 staff out.  A week ago we had over 70% of our inpatients (non-OB) positive with Covid – today we have only 22%.  Cautiously optimistic or nervously waiting for the other shoe to drop? I’m going with a cautiously optimistic.  If these data points become trends, then I will definitely look forward to seeing you in person in Chicago for Congress this March!  
At this time all visitors are required by the City of Chicago Public Health Department to wear a face mask while inside venues.  Chicago also requires proof of Covid-19 vaccination to dine indoors, visit gyms or enjoy entertainment venues where food or drink are being served. (2 doses of Moderna/Pfizer or 1 dose of J&J).  Chicago’s Travel Advisory provides updates every Tuesday. 

For more information: visit chicago.gov/coronavirus. 

All Congress attendees and guests must show proof of vaccination through the CLEAR Health Pass app or onsite through the concierge validation service.
Good-to-know items:

· Indiana Healthcare Executives Network (IHEN) Upcoming Programming
· RN & Clinical Staff Retention & Turnover
· Managing Your Clinical Supply Chain

· The Promise & Perils of Precision Medicine

· Indiana Innovation & High Performance (HEAPY)

· IHEN Annual Awards

· Understanding Implicit Bias

· Leading Information Safety

· 3-part career development series with Rachel Gregoire
· ACHE
· Congress (March 27-31)
· Registration 
· Register before March 7 and save $300

· In person event will be held at the Hyatt Regency Chicago

· Virtual Leadership Symposium (April 11-12)

· Up to 6 F2F credits

· Discounted registration fee for those attending Congress

Please feel free to reach out to me anytime.
Respectfully, 
Kelly
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Kelly L. P. Braverman, FACHE

Regent for Indiana

President & CEO, Witham Health Services
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